
 

Report on VISAKA – 14
th

 December 2016 

The "Vittiya Saksharata Abiyaan"(VISAKA) Campaign at MANUUU was launched on 9th 

December,2016 to sensitize the Students of MANUU in girls and boys hostels regarding cashless 

transactions and about the registration of volunteers on MHRD website. This campaign is focued on 

two major levels i.e. at the institutional level and the community level specially Telecom Nagar and  

Narsingi Village (adopted by the university under UBA) 

The Teacher volunteers oriented and motivated the Students (boys& girls) at department-wise , hostel 

wise to enrol themselves as volunteers. 

The first workshop with the student volunteers was held on 14
th
 December by the teachers to  

implement the scheme. Approximately 75 volunteers including boys and girls participated in the 

workshop where they were trained about various modes of cashless transactions. Students showed 

their enthusiasm and interest to join and educate people about the cashless transactions under this 

VISAKA campaign to be held between 15
th
 Decemeber 2016 to 12

th
 January 2017. After that the plan 

for 15
th
 December 2016 was explained in detail to the volunteers to organise campaign at Weekly 

Haat at Telecom Nagar.  

The resource persons who facilitated the workshop were Dr. Mohammad Fariyad, Coordinator the 

campaign, Prof. Saneem Fatima, Md Israr Alam, Dr. Bikshpati, Mr. Iqbal Khan, Mr. Shahnawaz. 

Various research scholars also took part in the workshop.    

 


